
Dear Verasonics Customer, 
 
We are happy to announce the next Vantage System Training Class and would like to invite you 
and/or your colleagues to join us for this event.  Due to the current COVID-19 crisis, class will take 
place remotely via live webex presentations on June 1-4, or June 22-25, 2020. These webinars will 
consist of 2 hours of training per day for 4 days. 
 
Vantage System Training is intended primarily for new users, to help you become familiar with 
system programming and trouble-shooting, and to provide a comprehensive overview so you can 
get the most from your Vantage system. It is also beneficial for experienced customers who wish 
to enhance their understanding of the software interface and script development. We will 
introduce users to the many tool kits and example scripts provided in the Vantage 
software. Additional time will be available to address your technical challenges and provide 

assistance with custom applications. 
 
There is no cost to Verasonics customers who own systems that are covered under warranty or 
Service Level Agreement/Extended Warranty. When you confirm your attendance, we will send 
you information about the confirmed times, the training program, and required preparation for 
the class. 
 
Please respond at your earliest convenience by email to sarashager@verasonics.com and tell us 
which session and how many people from your lab will attend. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you soon. 
 

Best regards,                                                                                                                          
 

 

Lauren Pflugrath, CEO 

Verasonics, Inc.  
www.verasonics.com 

 
 


